
Lucky Horseshoes 4-H Club
The Lucky horseshoes 4-H Club had their January meeting at the Extension
Office and were educated about winter horse health and care presented by
Lora Schmelz.
They voted on their annual trail ride dates: September 27-29. More details
about the trail ride will be announced at a later time. Everyone also wrote
thank you notes to First Savings Bank for donating buckets for the fair. The
Lucky Horseshoes Fun Show Fundraiser will be on April 7th and is open to
everyone to participate! At the end of their meeting, everyone enjoyed
refreshments provided by the club leaders. 
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Lucky Horseshoes 4H Club
The Lucky Horseshoes 4-H Club had their February meeting at the Extension Office. The club went
over Horse and Pony policies and procedures for the year and calendar updates. Emily
Stansbury led a demonstration on how to make your own little gnome out of yarn! Paige
Schmelz also led a demonstration about how to chain stitch in crochet! Looks like a blast! 
The Arena Clean up will be on March 10th at 1:00pm. Any help would be appreciated!

Don’t forget that all Horse and Pony families are welcome to join their March 14th meeting where
Dr. Peppin will be speaking to everyone about the necessary vaccines your horses require each
year to be able to be shown in 4-H and to live a happy and healthy life. Dr. Pepin will be glad to
answer any H&P Veterinary questions you might have. 
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